
MacMasters Beach SLSC | Point Break Newsletter | January 2016 | www.macmastersbeachslsc.com.au

     President's Report with Alan Blackman  
The last month has seen a flurry of activity around our Club with activity on the beach, in 
competitions and at the Clubhouse. There is lots of news in this edition of Point Break.

Branch Open Carnival at Macs
The Central Coast Branch Open Carnival was held at MacMasters Beach on Sunday 11th 
February and what a HUGE success it was! The true Macs showed through with around 
60 club members helping out on the day with all the behind the scenes activities being 

done well and efficiently. 
The Carnival Director said it was one of the best run carnivals that they had experienced, all due the wonderful 
volunteer spirit at Macs. I particularly want to thank our Director of Competition Craig Lee who managed the 
Organising Committee and made sure everything was done.  

New Constitution
Our new draft Constitution has been on exhibition on the website for some months now - feedback has been 
positive. 
The Extraordinary General Meeting to consider adoption of the Constitution is scheduled for Sunday 18th 
March 2018 at 4pm. Please come along and support the meeting. 
This is an important document to help direct the future of our Club!

Bar Staff - WE NEED YOU!!!!!!!
As I reported in last month’s Point Break the bar operation is our major source of income and is essential to our 
Club’s financial viability. The bar is totally run by volunteers and we desperately need more members to help 
out. If we cannot get more people to help we will have to make some significant changes to the operation of the 
bar. Please consider sparing a few hours to assist our club - we still need to fill the a few roles: Duty Managers, 
General Bar Staff and House Manager. Please see page three for role descriptions and more information.

Oscar Crowe Awarded Central Coast Junior Lifesaver Of The Year
Congratulations to Oscar Crowe on being chosen as the Central Coast Junior Life Saver of the Year (Boy). This is 
an outstanding result by Oscar who had to go through a competitive process against representatives from every 
other Central Coast Club. 
Oscar continues our Club’s strong history of success in this award. See Oscar's report for all the details.

Point Break
MacMasters Beach SLSC

March
2018

Click on images and links 
throughout Point Break 
for more information,
web pages and more! 

Extraordinary General Meeting: 4pm 18th March

Oscar Crowe - Junior Lifesaver of the Year!

http://macmastersbeachslsc.com/our-club/new-draft-by-laws-constitution/
https://www.facebook.com/macmastersbeachsurfclub
mailto:macmastersslsc%40bigpond.com?subject=
mailto:macmastersslsc%40gmail.com?subject=
http://www.macmastersbeachslsc.com.au
https://www.instagram.com/explore/tags/macmastersbeachslsc/
https://twitter.com/macs_slsc
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   Major Sponsor of MacMasters Beach SLSC      .
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To view our current edition of the
Home Grown magazine
CLICK ON THE IMAGE

President's Report continued 

BAR STAFF - WE NEED YOU!!!!!!!
We have created several new positions to support the existing roles and we need people to fill these roles:
BAR DUTY MANAGERS: Currently existing role, Duty Managers are responsible for opening the bar, ensuring its 
smooth operation and closing the bar. We have a small number of existing duty managers, but we need at least 
5 more. This is our most critical need!!!
GENERAL BAR STAFF: Currently existing role, general Bar Staff are responsible for serving customers and    
keeping things tidy and clean. We have around 20 existing bar staff but we need at least another 20. You need 
to have your RSA qualification and the Club will help you achieve this. This is also a critical need!!
HOUSE MANAGER: An existing role responsible for managing the maintenance of our building. This role has 
been done by Steve O’Hara for several years and it’s time he had a well earned break. Steve has established a 
sound maintenance schedule and regular list of trades people, so it’s an easy transition for someone to step into 
this role. You don’t need to have a building background, just have good communication and organising skills.

PLEASE CONTACT ALAN BLACKMAN OR STEVE O’HARA IF YOU CAN HELP - don’t be shy !!!
State and Aussie Titles
Our Junior members competed at the State Titles on the 2-4th March. See the result in this edition. 
Our boat crew and Masters competed at State on the 9th March (results in our April edition) and then back up 
for the Aussie Titles in Perth in April. Good luck to everyone !!!

Contact The President
With over 500 members it is a big task for me to get to know every member, and        
like most of us I have a busy schedule away from the Surf Club. 
So if there is something you would like to talk to me about you can always drop 
me an email on alanrblackman@hotmail.com or phone me on 0418 331 649.

   Major Sponsor of MacMasters Beach SLSC      .

CONTACT THE
PRESIDENT!Alan Blackman - Macs Beach SLSC President

Enjoy the beach and swim safe!

http://online.fliphtml5.com/hzuc/ayko/
mailto:alanrblackman%40hotmail.com?subject=
mailto:mbslscbar%40gmail.com?subject=
mailto:alanrblackman%40hotmail.com?subject=
mailto:alanrblackman%40hotmail.com?subject=
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Membership Matters with Alison McNeill
I want to start by saying thank you to everyone who was involved with our Nippers and Rookies this season. We 
have had a great season with many smiling faces of both children and parents - this is what we are all about at 
MacMasters Beach - a community club! 
What a Nipper Season - Thank You To All Involved!
Elaine and Lorna did a wonderful job running our Nippers with 
help from Matthew Douglass on the days they were away at 
carnivals. We also need to thank John, Andrew, Jade, Taylor and 
Jade for not only ensuring our Under 6s and 7s had a wonderful 
season, but for also including all age groups on carnival days. 
To all our Age Managers, we couldn’t run our Nipper Program 
without you - so thank you very much. To our Nipper families - 
thank you for choosing MacMasters Beach Surf Life Saving Club 
and we can’t wait to have you back to Nippers later in the year 
for the 2018/19 season.
Officials, Water Safety, helpers ... we certainly couldn’t do it all 
without your support. We are making a huge call-out to parents 
to get involved next season. Many of our officials and water 
safety people do not even have Nippers anymore - they just   
turn up to help us. We really need some new parents to ‘get 
involved’ and we have had a few enquiries already - send an 
email through to me if you’re interested. We are looking at 
running an Officials Course during the off season.
I also must mention Suzie Morris - she works so hard producing 
Point Break for us, taking photos all season of our kids and organising all the Facebook/Instagram reminders. 
Thank you Suzie!
Our Nipper and Rookie kids need to be congratulated. Week after week they display all the qualities that we, as 
parents, want to instil in our children. The older kids look after the younger kids, they all cheer for each other, 
they encourage each other to learn to love the surf, to start board training, to swim to the Aqualily mat - or just 
to get wet. They help each other with sprints and flags, they learn to rescue and resuscitate - they are Nippers!
U6s & U7s Presentation
By the time this article is out, we will have had our last Nipper Sunday and a Presentation Ceremony for all our 
Under 6 & Under 7 Nippers. They are the little life-savers of the future.
Junior Nipper Presentation
Sunday 25th March is our Junior Presentation Day, 2pm-4pm followed by food for the kids. All are welcome 
including the families of the U6s and U7s kids. Congratulations to all our Nippers/Rookies on your achievements 
this season and this is also acknowledged by completion of your age level shown on your certificates. 
We had a hard time choosing award winners with so many deserving kids. Our awards cover not only carnival 
results but also acknowledge other skills and achievements at Nippers - on the beach and in the water. See the 
April edition of Point Break for all the award winners and photos of the day. Well done to everyone!
Duke of Edinburgh Program
We are fortunate to have many of our 15s and older who are still involved in the club by patrolling and helping 
where needed. This is strengthened by our Duke of Edinburgh Program. We invite all 14 years and over to join 
the program which involves camping, hiking and all sorts of fun activities as well as volunteering and learning 
new skills. Club activities as well as your regular team sports, all count towards your award. Send an email 
through to me if you are interested or find Geoff Dominguez at the club. 
Macs Masters
We have been watching the Macs Masters competing this season - having a great time and achieving some 
great results! We will celebrate them and all over 15s at the Senior Presentation Night on Saturday 12th May 
from 6pm. 

mailto:macsmembership%40gmail.com?subject=
mailto:macsmembership%40gmail.com?subject=
mailto:macsmembership%40gmail.com?subject=
mailto:macsmembership%40gmail.com?subject=
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Junior Lifesaver of the Year: Oscar Crowe
Every year MacMasters Beach SLS Club chooses a boy and a girl from the U14s to represent them in the             
SLS Central Coast Junior Lifesavers of the Year award. I was chosen along with Poppi Lever to represent           
MacMasters Beach.  We had to complete a fairly long application form about our time in Nippers, what we’ve 
achieved, our goals and how surf lifesaving helps our community. 
The next part of the selection process, involved nominees from all the Central Coast SLS Clubs to attended 
an individual interview at the branch office in Tuggerah. This inerview included a theory test, a signals test,              
a scenario and a panel interview with SLSCC officials and Newcastle Permanent staff.
After that we waited until the Branch carnival in February when the winning boy and girl were announced. 
Much to Mum’s and my surprise, not Dad’s as he said ‘he could feel it in his bones’, I was announced as the    
Junior Lifesavers of the Year boy for the Central Coast!  
Winners from all the NSW branches will now go 
forward to a development camp at Collaroy in 
April, where we will take part in physical 
challenges, presentations and discussions, 
activities and scenarios that require leadership, 
teamwork and communication, as well as 
another interview! The winner of the NSW State 
award will then be chosen.
I feel honoured on behalf of MacMasters Beach 
SLS Club to have been given this award and 
proud to be amongst other recent winners 
from Macs, who include Gabi Taranto, Maddy 
Beeforth, Matthew Douglass and most recently 
Cerys Cousins.

Oscar Crowe (MacMasters Beach SLSC) with fellow 2018 Central Coast 
Junior Lifesaver of the Year, Jade Crook (Shelley Beach)



MacMasters Beach SLSC | Point Break Newsletter | March 2018 | www.macmastersbeachslsc.com.au MacMasters Beach SLSC | Point Break Newsletter | March 2018 | www.macmastersbeachslsc.com.au

See you at Junior Presentation on the 25th! Alison McNeill

Membership Matters with Alison McNeill
Boat Crews
This year has seen an increase in the 
number of surfboat crews for our club. 
An enormous thank you to Michael, 
Peter and Brad Norman for all the         
hours they put in to our crews. 
We have achieved some amazing results 
for our little club as reported by Nadine 
in Point Break. 
As we publish this, we have 7 crews competing in the State Titles at Swansea-Belmont - Go Macs!!!
Patrolling Members and Qualifications
To our patrolling members who keep us safe all season - we really value the hours you put in for us. 
To Jono and Rod who keep everyone qualified - not an easy task - thank you!
Thank You Thank You Thank You - What a Club!
So many people are involved in our Club, keeping all aspects of our activities going and lending a hand when 
and where needed. To Steve and Carole and our bar staff working every Friday and Sunday and all those Satur-
days through summer. 
To Paula and Denise, our registrars, you work behind the scenes throughout the season - thank you! 
To all our other members who help in all sorts of ways - even just continuing to stay financial - it all helps! 
To Brad Norman who organised and facilitated Healthy Macs Minds - looking out for our younger members!
To Steve Kleppen and Tracy Przybyla who run point score for the Board and Swim every Sunday.  Our junior 
members (14yrs and under) are recorded by Tracy and will acknowledge the Juniors at Presentation Day.
Branch Opens and Boats Canrival, Ultimate Challenge and Sponsors Breakfast
What a great weekend we had on the 10-11th February - huge! A massive thank you to Nadine and her team 
for all the organising with the 'Ultimate Challenge' night, to Jan for organising the Sponsor's Breakfast and to 
Craig and Mick and everyone involved with the Branch Opens and Boats Carnival. 
A crazy, fantastic, amazing weekend! We had people rave about our wonderful club which should make us all 
proud. We have raise lots of funds to help our competitors get to Perth for the Australian Titles in April!
Macs Maniacs
Macs Maniacs will start up again soon for the winter. Come and join in!! 
If there’s anything else, feel free to email me at macsmembership@gmail.com

mailto:macsmembership%40gmail.com?subject=
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Competition Corner with Craig Lee
Newcastle Permanent Junior Ironperson @ North Avoca - Saturday 17th March
Postponed from 17th February due to huge swell and dangerous conditions, Round 3 of the Newcastle               
Permanent Junior Ironperson will be held at North Avoca on Saturday 17th March 2018. Please note the new 
time of 12:30pm to take advantage of tides and celebrate the end of the Junior season.
The presentation will be after the last race in the upstairs area of North Avoca club. More info here. 

Central Coast Branch Titles - Masters @ Toowoon Bay - Saturday 10th February
A record number of Macs Masters competed at Central Coast Branch on Saturday, 10th February. We had 12 
competitors, including first timers in Lyn Drummond, Janet Beckers and Trent Martin. Suzie Devetak, Leigh    
Walters and Angus Crowe also made a comeback with regulars Bill, Frank, Tony, Val, Amanda and Jan. We all 
had an awesome day and with six men and six ladies, we had enough for two and three teams in some events!! 
It was such a fun day with great Macs people. One week later, we all enjoyed a special presentation of medals 
at Macs Surf Club, cheering each other on as Amanda announced all the winners.
Here is a wrap up of the results from the day:

MALE TEAM EVENTS:
110yrs Male Taplin Relay: Frank/Trent/Bill 3rd
130yrs Male Board Relay: Frank/Trent/Bill 5th
130yrs Male Surf Swim Team: Leigh/Trent/Bill 3rd
200yrs Male Beach Relay: Angus/Frank/Leigh/Tony 3rd
Male Board Rescue: Trent/Frank 1st, Leigh/Angus 4th and          
Bill/Tony 5th

MALE INDIVIDUAL EVENTS:
Frank Hodgkinson: 2km Run 2nd, Board Race 6th and 
Surf Swim 5th
Angus Crowe: 2km Run 4th and Beach Flags 2nd
Tony Hall: 1km Run 2nd, Beach Flags 2nd and Beach Sprint 1st
Leigh Walters: Beach Flags 6th and Surf Swim 3rd
Trent Martin: Ironman 1st , Tube Rescue 1st, Single Ski 1st, 
Board Race 1st and Surf Swim 1st
Bill Queripel: Tube Rescue 6th and Surf Swim 6th

FEMALE TEAM EVENTS:
150yrs Female Board Relay: Val/Amanda/Jan 2nd and 
Janet/Sue/Lyn 6th
150yrs Female Surf Swim Team: Val/Amanda/Jan 3rd 
and Janet/Sue/Lyn 6th
200yrs Female Beach Relay: Val/Lyn/Amanda/Janet 4th
Female Board Rescue: Val/Jan 1st and Sue/Amanda 1st 

FEMALE INDIVIDUAL EVENTS:
Lyn Drummond: 1km Run 3rd, Beach Flags 3rd, Board Race 3rd, 
Tube Rescue 3rd and Surf Swim 3rd
Val Crowe: Beach Flags 4th, Board Race 4th, Tube Rescue 4th 
and Surf Swim 4th
Amanda Queripel: Beach Flags 3rd and Board Race 5th
Jan Sillato: Board Race 6th and Tube Rescue 5th
Sue Devetak: Board Race 4th, Tube Rescue 2nd + Surf Swim 2nd

Also, a massive thank you to Dan Ho and Jono for the gear trailer, 
which had its first trip out, loaded to capacity, for this awesome 
Masters carnival. Thanks to the Hall family for their support and 
skilled photography as well!

https://www.facebook.com/macmastersbeachsurfclub/posts/2026353234044864
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Competition Corner continued 

Central Coast Branch Titles - Boats @ MacMasters Beach - Sunday 11th February
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Competition Corner continued 

Junior State Age Titles @ Swansea Belmont - Friday 2nd to Sunday 4th March
What a massive 3 days State Age was this year with a record number of competitors from Clubs across NSW.
MacMasters Beach SLSC was well represented and supported well on the beach and in the water by their Age 
Managers and families. It is so wonderful to see our Nippers encouraing each other, supporting each other and 
getting in there and giving it their best at every opportunity!
While there was no rain this year (yeah!) there was plenty of determination, grit and gutsy effort from our 
Macs team. We walked away with new PBs, a great sense of achievement and a few medals!!
U11 MALE BOARD RESCUE: Hamish Taylor and Ben Sapsford: 3rd BRONZE MEDAL!
U11 FEMALE SURF RACE: Skye Hackshall: 6th
U11 FEMALE BOARD RESCUE: Skye Hackshall and Bree Josling: 5th
U11 FEMALE BEACH SPRINT: Bree Josling: 3rd BRONZE MEDAL!
U12/U13 2 PERSON R & R: Emma Finnelley and Charlotte Morris: 6th
U12-U14 5 PERSON R & R: Emma Finnelley, Chalire Hogger, Charlotte Morris, Chloe Sapsford + Zoe Vella: 6th
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The Ultimate Team Challenge! with Nadine Norman
Oh what a night! The Ultimate Team Challenge fundraising 
night was a night full of good people, light-hearted 
challenges, a tonne of laughs and a very enjoyable way to 
say thank you to our sponsors and supporters who offer so 
much to Macs SLSC.
Over the night various challenges were put into play with 
teams selecting their representative for each challenge. 
We would love to offer a huge thanks to the following  
businesses for their support to make this night happen:
Seacoast Fishing: Prawn Pace Peel and Cocktail Making 
challenges
Belle Property: for the Price Is Right challenge
Loo Loos Coffee Warehouse: Be the Barista challenge
Macquarie Bank: for the Point Scoring Tally
JD's Family Auto: for the Team Table challenge (with a very 
entertaining bunch of answers from one table...)
Barefoot Café: Varissa and the team had a huge weekend 
catering for the Branch Champs and putting together the 
sponsors breakfast on Sunday so whilst we enjoyed Rich-
ards company at the event we want to give a big shout out 
to Barefoot for their ongoing support!
The Hamilton family: were represented on the night with 
Don assisting in the coffee judging competition.. first time 
for everything!
Unfortunately Scott and Jane from Greenstone Partners 
were unable to be with us for the weekend, however their 
ongoing support for our club is held in very high regard. 

The highlight of the night would have to be the variety of 
performances and surprise acts we got to see in the Lip 
Sync Battles! Surely someone has some video footage?

We raised some great funds over the course of the evening 
which will be put to good use with gear maintenance and 
other initiatives within the club in the hope for better            
inclusivity for all. 
We would like to thank each and every person who 
attended the evening and for bringing a huge night full of 
club spirit into action.
To the Boat Crews, Macs Masters and families of each 
thank you for the help in catering delicious food for the 
evening, to the Reserve Men for cooking and to the Open 
Women's crew for the coordination on the day/night.
Thank you to the team behind the bar, absolute legends 
and to Saratoga Meats, Bakehouse Bakery and all the 
local businesses who donated prizes and gifts - special 
mention to Go Electrical Long Jetty for the major prize 
which was raffled over the weekend - thank you for all of 
your support!
What a night and what a great club of people!
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A HUGE THANK YOU to the Macs Board for the funding,     
resources and time put towards the new Macs Trailer. It is wonderful to be able to carry all 
our gear, boards, reels and equipment for carnivals. Already tried out a few times!!

Funding Grant Approved: New Equipment
The Australian Government, through the Beach Safety Equipment Fund, provides Surf Life Saving Clubs              
funding to purchase vital safety equipment to support and ehance their activities on our beaches. MacMasters 
was recently fortunate to recieve funding of over $11,000 to cover the purchase of a marine motor, a                       
defibrillator and box, helmets, rescue boards and a trauma kit.

We would like to extend our gratitude to our local Member of Parliament, Lucy Wicks 
and the Australian Government. Helping to keep our beaches safe!

Helping to keep our 
boat crews paddling!
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Our Sponsors & Supporters Breakfast with Jan Sillato
Our Sponsors/Supporters Breakfast was held at MacMasters Beach Surf Club on the morning of the Senior 
Branch Championships in February. Some of our Directors were happy to host many of the Club’s sponsors and 
supporters, including Mayor Jane Smith and local member Lucy Wicks, as they enjoyed the spectacle of our 
Central Coast boat crews navigating a challenging swell, whilst having a casual breaky overlooking all the action. 
Thanks to Varissa and Richard from Barefoot Cafe for catering a lovely spread of food on the day.
It was a great opportunity to show our appreciation for all the ongoing support from these very important peo-
ple who believe in our special little club, and support us in so many ways. Macs Surf Club is extremely grateful 
to each and every one of them. Thank you!!

MACMASTERS PATROL SEASON
23 SEPTEMBER 2017 TO 29 APRIL 2018

SWIM BETWEEN THEM
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A Mental Health and Wellbeing Initiative with Brad Norman
On 24th February MacMasters Beach SLS Club held a short forum focussing on the mental health and                 
wellbeing of our younger members.Facilitated by Brad Norman, Jason Vella and Suzie Morris, the idea was to 
provide our younger members and their parents with information in regards to the signs, things to look for, 
appropriate action and resources that are available for Youth and Mental Health. 
A huge thank you to Holly Egan from Axiom Psychological and Coaching Services for supporting this initiative 
and providing us with information and resources.
Our guest speaker was Peter Bagnall, Killcare SLSC President and Lifeline accreditated volunteer. He presented a 
short video and discussed the different and unique challenges that each individual faces in their life. Pete spoke 
to us about some real life situations he had experienced through lifeline and also an American man who had 
survived a harrowing ordeal, this was quite confronting for everyone present but also very relevant given the 
things we see in the media and through social media.
We extend our gratitude to Pete for joining us volunteering his time to be part of this important initiative.
Our Club Captain Pete Roden finished up by giving a great analogy on how, as life savers we are taught to look 
out for and watch for signs of danger whilst on patrol and then take the appropriate action and how the same 
can be said about looking after our own mental health and that of those around us.
Thank you to everyone who was involved in making this event happen and for those whose spoke on the day 
about such a huge issue we are facing in society.
We had over 30 club members and parents attend the presentation with everyone leaving having gained        
something valuable from the afternoon - prooving it was well worth the effort and time to organise and                 
facilitate an event of this nature. Hopefully our club can be at the forefront of the wellbeing of all our members 
in the future.

delicious menu | casual dining | great service | amazing views

The Barefoot Cafe is the ideal choice for 
members, locals and visitors

http://barefootcafe.net.au
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In the Macs IRB with: John Evans
Each month we will catch up with different Macs SLSC identities to find 
out why they are involved in our great Club and what makes them tick. 
This month let chat with our Director of Finance, John Evans.
Position on the Macs SLSC Board? 
JE: Director of Finance.
How long have you been a member at Macs SLSC?     
JE: Since 2015.
What first attracted you to Macs Beach SLSC?   
JE: The natural environment -we came to the Central Coast looking for 
a house. Commenced looking at Budgewoi and continued moving south 
until we came to Macmasters. We had never been here before and 
when we stepped foot in Macmasters we were sold.
What volunteer role/s have you been involved in at Macs before becoming  a board member? 
JE: Landcare/Bushcare working on the areas around the lagoon and the area between Macs Beach and the car 
park - mainly focussed on weed eradication and replanting. 
I was also the volunteer auditor for Macs Progress Association and involved with The Salvation Army, Gosford.
Strangest place you have swum? 
JE: Two strange places - the first was in Norway, above the Artic Circle, near a small town on the coast called 
Bodo. It was during a heatwave in June so the weather was hot and the water was warm. 
The second place was Rwanda in Central Africa where I was working for a two year stint. 
Favourite footy team? 
JE: Parramatta Eels and Geelong Cats
Favourite SLSC competition event?  
JE: Love watching the boats
Favourite menu item on the Barefoot Cafe menu?  
JE: Loving the fish and chips - an old favourite!
Preferred beverage from the Macs Beach Bar?      
JE: Mineral water or anything soft.
What do you enjoy most about Macs?   
JE: It is a stunning place! Our natural environment is amazing with it’s biodiversity - bandicoots, birds, snakes. 
The friendly people of course and there is lots of opportunity to get involved in community events.

Now you know a little bit more about John - have a chat next time you see him around!

Time to give back to your Club - how will you be involved?
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A Story of a unique Surf Club and Commuity
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Your local professional plumbers providing emergency 
plumbing and general plumbing services @ Macs

Sponsoring Macs 
to keep us going 

on the beach! 

MacMasters an ideal venue

Stunning beachfront location | Ocean views | Catering available
All Functions: Weddings | Engagements | Corporate | Family | Celebrations

WORKING WITH CHILDREN CHECK
have you got yours? click here for more info! 

mailto:macsbeachfunctions%40gmail.com?subject=Function%20%40%20MacMasters%20Beach%20SLSC%20enquiry


Macs Club Membership $55
Senior | Active | Associate | Cadets | Patrolling Members | Helpers

Nippers Family Membership 
Become a member | Get involved | Join in the fun | Bring the whole family!

Events & Competitions:

Check out Macs online:
www.macmastersbeachslsc.com
Access information about all our Macs surf life saving 
activities and Club inlcuding: news | events | minutes

MARCH 2018:
17 NP Junior Ironperson - Round 3 @ North Avoca

[note new date for postponed event on 17/2/2018]
18 Streets Boats Series Rnd 7 & Pres @ Soldiers Bch
18 Extraordinary Meeting-Constitution 4pm @ Macs
24 Open Carnival @ TBC
24 Best of the Best Boat Challenge @ TBC
25 Macs Nipper Junior Presentation 2-4pm @ Macs
30 Good Friday 
31 Easter Saturday

APRIL 2018:
1 Easter Sunday
2 Easter Monday

16-20 Aust Board Riding Champs @ Scarborough WA
16-18 Aust Masters Champs @ Scarborough WA
18-20 Aust Opens Champs @ Scarborough WA
18-22 Aust Boat Titles @ Perth WA
25 ANZAC Day
25 Last Day of Patrols @ Macs
28-29 IRB Premierships Rnd 1 @ TBC

MAY 2018:
12 Macs Senior Presentation 6:00pm @ Macs
13 Mother's Day
19-20 IRB Premierships Rnd 2 @ TBC

http://www.macmastersbeachslsc.com
http://www.macmastersbeachslsc.com

